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Dear Patients 

I hope you have had a brilliant summer this year which turned out to be so unusual with a few 

temperature records being broken. 

Autumn and winter are our busiest periods in terms of patient care. We are busy with flu 

vaccinations, cervical cytology targets and improving the care of our most vulnerable patients. 

However, to provide you with easier and quicker access to Doctors and Nurses remains our top 

priority. I would urge you once again to try e-consults and telephone consultations to contact us for 

your health related queries. You can also try our online services to order you repeat medication and 

book routine appointments. 

Parking around our premises remains challenging with more and more restrictions so if you are not 

in a walking distance to us, then do please consider e-consult or a telephone consultation.  

We continue to be quite high up in the league table of general practice in Waltham Forest in terms 

of clinical management of patients. This is sustained year after year through our team of excellent 

and very friendly clinicians, nurses and admin staff and you as our understanding patient.  

Time and financial constraints also remains a challenge for all us here in the practice but we will not 

let these compromise our commitment to raising the standards of patient care. 

Please do contact us through our website if you have any comments or suggestions.  

Sincerely 

 Dr Dinesh Kapoor FRCAP 

Senior Executive Partner 


